
Joint Communique #1 
CSEA and District Interest-Based Bargaining Team 

July 13 & 14, 2022 

The Interest-Based Bargaining (IBB) Team met on July 13 & 14, 2022. The team members 
addressed: 

 
• Completed the reclassification review process of reclass applications 
• Approved a PGS job description 
• Completed a review of campus supervisor work days for the 2023/24 school year 
• Started conversations on Article 12 - Vacation 
• Mapped out priorities for negotiations this year 

 

This IBB Team continues its work for all classified employees and will meet again on 
September 20 & 21, 2022. 
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